
Minutes of St Sampson’s Annual Parochial Church Meeting 
Sunday 18th October 2020, 11am in St Sampson's Church 

 
Present 
Tanya Garstone, Rosemarie Saunders, Jane Templeton, Nigel Massey, Eric Cripps, Meg Cripps, 
Rob Crow, David Bell, Linda Hewlett, Nick Dye, Ian Wallis, Matt Smith, Taff Lee, Denise Prosser, 
Pam Cowler, Barry Hammond, Helen Hammond, Rob Hyde-Bales, Kevin New, Ruth Evans, Adina 
Grace, Katy Bell (Chair), Jo Valpy (minutes) 
 
Apologies  
Florence Muskett, Jess Wheeler, Gloria Light, Graham Light, Michael Potter, Kate Crow,  
Sarah Smith 
 
KB welcomed everyone to the meeting and opened with a prayer. 
 
JV passed on a message from Florence - huge thanks to everyone at church for all that they do, 
this is reflected in the reports and so much is going on.  Thank you from Florence.  
 
Vestry meeting - open to all parishioners  
 
Election of Churchwardens  
Adina Grace is willing to continue as Church Warden for another year, proposed by Rob Crow, 
seconded by Denise Prosser, all in favour. 
Rob Crow is willing to become a Church Warden, proposed by Adina Grace, seconded by Pam 
Cowler, all in favour.  Adina and Rob are duly elected Church Wardens for the coming year.  
Thank you to you both. 

 
Annual Meeting - open to all, those on Electoral Roll are eligible to vote 
 
Minutes of last meeting 
Minutes of 28/04/19 were approved by all. 
 
Matters arising 
Adina Grace has carried on as Church Treasurer for the last year and will continue to do so.   
 
Electoral Roll 
There are currently 77 names on the Electoral Roll. 
 
Clergy report (previously circulated) 
No further questions. 
 
Church Warden’s report (previously circulated) 
No further questions. 
 
 



Financial report and Presentation of Accounts (previously circulated) 
No further questions. 
 
Fabric report and Building Project (previously circulated) 
No further questions. 
 
KB thanked Barry Hammond for all of his work with the building and extra input over the last 
few months.   
 
PCC Secretary's report (previously circulated) 
No further questions. 
 
Safeguarding report (previously circulated 
No further questions. 
 
Deanery Synod report and North Wilts Mission Area report (previously circulated) 
No further questions. 
 
Appointments to PCC 
There are 5 vacancies and 3 nominations: 
Jess Wheeler, proposed by Sarah Smith, seconded by Matt Smith 
Matt Smith, proposed by Jo Valpy, seconded by Bruce Valpy 
Jo Valpy, proposed by Sarah Smith, seconded by Matt Smith 
All in favour, no need for elections and all 3 appointed to PCC.  There are 2 remaining vacancies. 
 
Appointment of Welcomers (Sidespeople) 
All current Welcomers will continue in their role.   
 
Appointment of Deanery Synod representative 
Adina Grace and Katy Bell are finishing as DS reps. 
Jo Valpy will take on this role, proposed by Paul Fray, seconded by Avril Fray, all in favour.  
There is 1 vacancy for a second rep. 
 
Appointment of Honorary Auditor 
Adina Grace confirmed that Anne Garnett is willing to continue in this role. 
 
AOB 
Jane Templeton expressed grateful thanks from her and Tim Eyles for the financial support 
given to them by the choir during Lockdown.   
Linda Hewlett also expressed a huge thank you for all of the support, phone calls and gifts from 
people over the last few months. 
Katy Bell thanked Jo for all of her work as PCC Secretary. 
 
The meeting ended with a prayer. 
Provisional date for next APCM – Sunday 25th April 2021 


